
 
 

Hi ____ 
  
We hope you have been enjoying living on campus! If you wish to live on campus for the 
2025-2026 academic year, complete the initial registration in The Dawg 
House beginning Jan. 7, 2025.   
  
Appointment times to choose a different space for 2025-2026 will be based on the date 
of your registration in The Dawg House. Appointment times begin Feb. 3, 2025.  
  
There is no registration fee for current residents, and registration alone does not commit 
you to living on campus for the 2025-2026 academic year. For details about the 
process, including creating a roommate group, frequently asked questions and a 
timeline, visit the CURRENT UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS registration page of the 
housing website.   
  
Please contact us if you have any questions—we are happy to help!  
  
Suzanne Reichner  
Assistant Director of Assignments and Contracts  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421   
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